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30 July 2016 

 

Base Commander, Steve Corcoran called the July 30, 2016 meeting to order at 1300 hours. 

 

Opening observances were conducted.  

 

WW II Submarine Veteran Paul Christofferson, Past National vice Cmdr. Jim Foote, Baton Rouge Base vice 

Cmdr. Jim Powell and Asst. vice Cmdr. WD4 Jim DeMott were in attendance.  

 

Jim Powell Baton Rouge Base vice Cmdr. And Wayne Sieckowski Bremerton Base Secretary were inducted 

into the Holland Club. 

 

Dave Pittman won $69.00 in the 50/50 raffle and donated it to Kap for Kids. 

 

1330 Meeting was adjourned and about 65 members and guest enjoyed the annual base picnic.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Wayne Sieckowski, Base Secretary 
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